
 

 

Term 4, Week 2 Newsletter 
 

Curly Kids OOSH 
 

Well Hello to all OOSH Parents,  
 
What a start I have had and thank you to all the committee members, families, children, school 
and staff for making me feel so welcome. I am super excited to take over the Directors position 
while Kylie heads into the final stages of pregnancy. And while I spend some time getting to 
know the children and families, please don’t be shy and say hello.  
  
Just a bit about me-  I have worked in the industry for many years, from Director of a single 
service, to Service Manager of multiple centres, and absolutely love the industry and the ability 
to support the development of children and helping families.  Before working in Education. I 
worked in the Cruise Industry with Customer Relations and Litigation and prior to this I served in 
the Armed service. I am a father of three and married to the best wife (brownie points).  
 
Over the next 12 months we will be reviewing the services current work load and there will be 
some changes implemented for both better business practices and compliance. We will 
continue to communicate our progress and hope that you will see the positive changes in the 
near future.  
  
Anyway, that is enough from me till next time, Cheers! 
Andrew Hearne, Director 

 

A note from our Committee!  

Welcome to term 4, we hope you all had a good holiday.  We had another very successful 
vacation care which we could never have done without our amazing staff and managers here. 
We have worked hard over the school holiday to offer places to all the families that needed them, 
to add to the schedules of existing families and support our school in providing places for our new 
generation of Curly Kids.   
 
Kylie our director has now gone on maternity leave to ready herself for her daughter’s arrival into 
this world, Andrew Hearne our cover director is filling her deep boots while she is away.  Please 
welcome him to the service and if you see him on the floor, go and say hello and introduce 
yourselves, as relationships with our parents are paramount in our service. 
 
Hollie and Billy have been an integral part of Curly Kids OOSH over the last few years and have, as 
tasked, transformed the service and the experience of all the children in our care.  Of their many 
achievements with us they have introduced new programmes, new activities, trained and 
supported our new educators, formed new centre policy, and, with their never-ending 
dedication, have kept our centre running smoothly and efficiently.  Sadly, for us, but as they 
always intended, they are leaving at the end of this year to carry on their journey together in 
Byron Bay.  
 
I hope you will join with me in thanking them.  They have had such an enormous impact on so 
many of our children, they have inspired, nurtured, entertained and most importantly kept them 
safe and happy, they will be truly missed.  We wish them the all the best for the next step in their 
lives together. 
 
We hope you have a good term 4 and thank you for supporting Curly Kids OOSH. 
Andrew Whitaker, School P&C President  

Kyan, Cody & Beau in the 

construction zone! 

 

Upcoming Events  

Week 3:  Wednesday 31st 

HALLOWEEN!  

 

Week 4:  Emergency Week!  

Evacuation and 

Emergency procedure 

practice in BSC & ASC 

sessions. 

Week 5:  January  Vacation 

Care Program & Booking 

forms available 

Week 7:  2019 Kindy 

Orientation Week  

Week 8 : OOSH’s Got 

Talent  

Week 10 :  Slip n Slide!  End 

of year fun day! 

Reminders  

Term 4 Excursions  – There are a 

number of excursions throughout 

this term. It is important that you 

let us know if your child is going 

to be absent, late or needs to be 

taken to the pick-up area prior to 

the excursion or camp date. 

Invoices – Please make sure to 

check the note at the bottom of 

each of your invoices for any 

important information 

 



 

What’s been happening? 

Check out our October Vacation Care Program! J 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a fantastic time in our October Vacation Care program. Although the weather 

was a little wet, we had lots of fun! A visit to the Maritime museum, slime making, apple 

bobbing, indoor dodgeball & soccer, arcade games and bowling! Available in January  Ą 

What have we been up to?  –  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stacks On! Vacation 

Care -  January 

holidays  

Booking forms will be 

available from Monday 

12th November!  

Please collect from the 

OOSH hall or office or ask 

for an emailed copy! 

Week 1:  

Mon 14/1 – AMF Bowling  

Tues 15/1 – Hoyts Movies  

Wed 16/1  – Ninja Kids 

Brookvale  

Thurs 17/1 – Build-a-bear 

Workshop  

Fri 18/1 – Crazy Scientist!  

Week 2 : 

 Mon 21/1 – Local Park & 

Beach Day  

Tues 22/1 – Maritime 

Museum   

Wed 23/1 – Sports Day   

Thurs 24/1 – Wheels Day & 

Sausage Sizzle  

Fri 25/1 – Carnival Day  & 

Slip and Slide!  

Please note: CLOSED 

on Pupil free day - 

Monday 28 th January!  

OOSH and  school 

back as normal on 

Tuesday 29 th January!  

 


